
April 28, 2020

1.  Reason for the postponement

2.  Future Plans

  The announcement of consolidated financial results after the postponement is scheduled on Friday, May 22, 2020.
  In addition, regarding briefing session of its consolidated financial results for institutional investors and analysts scheduled after the
announcement, the Company is not planning to hold the session at the venue to ensure the safety of attendees and is planning to post
explanatory materials on its website.
  The Company will promptly make an announcement if there are any items to be disclosed in the consolidated financial closing
procedure.

  The Company sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience and concerns which our shareholders, investors, and other stakeholders
have.

  Taikisha Ltd. (the "Company") has decided to postpone the announcement of its consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ended
March 31, 2020. Details are as follows.

Notice regarding Postponement of the Announcement of Consolidated Financial Results
for the Fiscal Year ended March 31, 2020

  Due to the impact of worldwide spread of COVID-19, consolidated financial closing procedure of the Company including a part of
foreign subsidiaries has been delayed. Therefore, the Company has decided to postpone the announcement of consolidated financial
results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020 which was scheduled on Friday, May 15, 2020.
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